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The global agricultural economy is changing as both the
dynamics of world trade and international instabilities
and crises directly and catalytically affect it. Although
these difficulties create a global gloomy environment,
the agricultural economy is also changing in a positive
way as national and supranational formations, so as to
address the dynamics of events. In this context, this
Special Issue aims to highlight both the problems of
changes, but also the solutions for achieving
sustainable development in the rural area, with a focus
on the rural economy, as well as its various aspects and
differentiations.

The transformation of the agricultural economy is fully
linked with integrated sustainable development and
touches on aspects related to agro-food strategies,
bioeconomy, precision agriculture, organic farming, and
the marketing of agricultural products, among other
things. In this Special Issue, we also aim to cover all
aspects under the concept of agricultural economy
transformation and we do not follow the existing
literature that usually studies the topics separately.
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
I encourage you to contribute a research or
comprehensive review article for consideration for
publication in Sustainability, an international Open
Access journal which provides an advanced forum for
research findings in areas related to sustainability and
sustainable development. Sustainability publishes
original research articles, review articles and
communications. I am confident you will find the journal
contributes to enhancing understanding of sustainability
and fostering initiatives and applications of
sustainability-based measures and activities.
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